Steven Liang

From: Robert Ballenger <RBallenger@clsphila.org>
Sent: Saturday, March 18, 2023 2:26 PM

To: Steven Liang

Cc: publicadvocate

Subject: Fwd: PWD 2023 Rate Case

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Hi Steven, can you please add the email below to the public input?
Get Outlook for iOS

From: danny chau <dannytchau@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 18, 2023 12:56 PM

To: publicadvocate <publicadvocate@clsphila.org>
Subject: PWD 2023 Rate Case

Good Afternoon,

PWD's notice about increasing water bills by over 20% is very concerning because many families in my community and
throughout Philadelphia are already having a difficult time keeping up with bills due to inflation and low wage increases.
Philadelphia, being the poorest big city in America, would not be able to sustain such a large increase in price. As of
December 2022, food prices were already up 11%, which is higher than the national average of 10.4%. The compounding
effects of the higher prices and static wages puts a heavier and crushing amount of financial weight on Philadelphia's
poorest citizens. PWD must reconsider increasing its water bills.

Best,

Danny Chau



